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Year 6 – Good Luck at your New School 

Leo A Lily-Mae  Amelia Ashton Scarlett Melody 

Alfie  Jacob C Jessica Blake Harry Ethan 

Rylee Riley Finn Keira Leo Indie 

Alec Oliwia Akira Zachary Lacey Joshua 

Oliver Alex Beau Liam Daniel Ollie 

Millie Riley Jacob Casey Jude Blake 

Years Attendance 2022 - 2023 

Y1C, Y1D, Y3/4M, Y4/5K, 

Y6K 
94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2F, Y2M, Y5/6C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y3/4GK, 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec M 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates 

 

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

• 05.09.22 – New School Year 

• 22.10.22 – October Half Term 

• 23.10.22 – Term Starts 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 24.12.22 – 09.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 10.01.23 Term Starts 

• 19.02.23 – 27.02.23 February Half Term 

 

P.E. Days 

Children will continue to come to school in their 

P.E. kits next academic year. Most children have 

attended in the appropriate uniform but 

unfortunately, some children did get red or yellow 

in their report for not wearing appropriate clothing 

or footwear. Please make sure your child is wearing 

the correct uniform at all times. 

 

Goodbye Year 6 

This is the first time in three  

Years that we have been able  

to do all of our end of year  

leavers activities. On  

Wednesday our Year 6  

children had their Prom,  

yesterday they had their DARE  

presentation and today their leavers assembly. 

 

We are all so proud of how hard all of our Year 6 

children have worked and the amazing progress 

they have all made. We wish them lots of luck for 

next year and their future ahead. 

Holiday Activities 

 

I have been emailed a  

number of resources  

including children eating  

for £1, holiday camps and  

a range of free fun activities 

 

If you click on the link below, you will be 

taken to our school website where you will 

find a number of further links to a range of 

free summer activities and information 

https://www.northwingfield.derbyshire.sch.

uk/safeguarding/early-help/ 

 

School Day 

The timings for the school day will 

remain the same when we first 

come back, however, I am 

meeting with the Trust Director for 

Primary in September to review this. 

See you on September 5th. Have a 

great summer. 
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